
 

Christmas Fayre 2019 – Donations Day! 

 
It’s that time of year again! The Jessie Younghusband Christmas Fayre is fast 

approaching. This year it will be held on:  

Friday 13th December 3.15pm to 5.00pm  

 

As usual in order for the Christmas Fair to take 

place we have to rely on your generous 

donations and help! So, in exchange for all of 

your lovely contributions the children can wear 

their own clothes on Friday 6th December which 

will also be our Christmas Fair Donations Day. 

The following things would be most welcome… 

 

 Raffle prizes 

 Bottles for bottle tombola (beer, wine, spirits)  
 Sweets & chocolates for the tombola. 

 Mince pies 

 Tinsel 

 Sweets/chocolates in a decorated jar. 

 Children’s toys/books/games (as new) 

 Gifts suitable as presents for the gift room (where 

the children can buy presents for grown ups) 

 Gift/food item - for hamper in raffle 

 Cakes homemade or shop – we would need these 

brought to the office on the morning of the 

Christmas Fair.  

 

We will all be in the hut from 8.45 on the morning of the 

6th December to receive and organise the donations as they arrive. 

 

We also need volunteers, who can spare us some of their time for the 

following. 

 Friday 13th December from 1.15 to help set up stalls. 

 Run a stall on Friday the 13th December. 

 

So if you can help please email lucycammack@btinternet.com or talk 

to me at school. Many thanks & I look forward to seeing you there! 

                            Lucy Cammack, JYS Friends 
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